Prénom/Nom					xxx, le 23/03/2022
Adresse
FRANCE						SAN ANTONIO BOARD OFFICE
Linda Molina, Board Member
2902 N.E. Loop 410, Suite #206
San Antonio, TX 78218
ETATS-UNIS D’AMERIQUE





Dear Board Member Linda Molina, 

        I am writing to recommend that the governor grants clemency to Melissa Lucio #00999537, who is scheduled to be executed on April 27, 2022. 

My name is [à compléter] and I am a concerned French citizen.  

	I am writing to you as a parent to urge that you stop Melissa Lucio’s execution. The loss of a child is every parent’s worst nightmare. I cannot imagine what Melissa went through finding herself in a police interrogation room just after watching her two-year-old daughter die. And yet for five hours she maintained her innocence; in the end, all the police could only coerce her into saying “I guess I did it.” 

Yet in the hands of a corrupt prosecutor, currently incarcerated in a federal prison, and incompetent defense counsel, those five words were twisted into a death sentence. 

It is now up to you to stop the madness by strongly recommending to Governor Abbott that he spare Melissa’s life so that those working to prove her innocence can complete their work. 

Melissa’s family, who have already lost a sister and been divided up among relatives, support their mother. Now those who have suffered the most face another trauma and tragedy: the execution of their mother. Melissa’s family wants her to live; the state has no interest in causing a senseless killing. 

I urge you to watch the documentary and grant Melissa Lucio clemency. 

Thanks for your time and attention to the matter. 

							
Sincerely, 
							[signature]
							

